May 23, 2022

The Butcher’s Table 
108 N. Wilson Ave.
Dunn, NC 28334

Re: The Butcher’s Table Plan Review


Dear Mr. Adkins,

The application for the above referenced facility was received but cannot be approved due to insufficient information for the plan review. Please refer to the front page of the application for a list of required supporting documentation.

 The following information is requested:

	1- A proposed menu with corresponding food process sheet for each menu item. 
	
	2- A site plan to scale showing each piece of equipment, storage areas, can wash, etc., along 
                   with general plumbing, electrical, mechanical and lighting drawings.  

3- A complete equipment list and corresponding manufacturer specification sheets.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Please submit all requested information to our office for review. If you have questions, please call me at (910) 893-7547. 

Thank you,



Jamie Turlington, REHS
Harnett County Health Dept. 
Harnett County Environmental Health
       


